
From: Walker, Donovan <DWalker@Idahopower.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 3:16 PM
To: John Hammond <John.Hammond@puc.idaho.gov>

Subject: RE: Comments of the Commission Staff in Case No. IPC-E-20-37

John – Idaho Power does not intend to file reply comments in this matter.  I know the timing is tight 
with the end of the year. 

Thanks,

Donovan

From: Jo Nelson <Jo.Nelson@puc.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 11:17 AM
To: Walker, Donovan <DWalker@Idahopower.com>; Energy Contracts
<LOC_EnergyContracts@idahopower.com>; IPCDockets <Dockets@idahopower.com>;
ladams@pocatello.us
Cc: John Hammond <John.Hammond@puc.idaho.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Comments of the Commission Staff in Case No. IPC-E-20-37

KEEP IDAHO POWER SECURE! External emails may request information or contain malicious links or 
attachments. Verify the sender before proceeding, and check for additional warning messages 
below.

IDAHO POWER LEGAL DISCLAIMER

This transmission may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the information
contained herein (including any reliance thereon) is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you
received this transmission in error, please immediately contact the sender and destroy
the material in its entirety, whether in electronic or hard copy format. Thank you.
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